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The Austin Water Resource Planning Task Force (Task Force) was created by City Council 
(Resolution No. 20140410-033) in April 2014 to evaluate the City's water needs, to examine and 
make recommendations regarding future water planning, and to evaluate potential water resource 
management scenarios for Council consideration. 

The Task Force is charged with making recommendations on any alternative water sources 
including conservation, reuse, regional transmission systems and partnerships, groundwater, 
aquifer storage, as well as other potential sources in the region.  The Task Force is being 
supported by Austin Water and Watershed Protection. 

The Task Force convened its first meeting on May 5, 2014 and is to report to Council with its 
recommendations no later than June 20, 2014.  The Task Force will be meeting intensively in the 
coming weeks to execute their charge. Meeting schedules and information will be provided on 
the City’s Austin Water website. 

 

 


